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The Division of University Advancement, under the leadership of Vice President Khatmeh 

Osseiran-Hanna, more than doubled the goal for Giving Tuesday last week, raising 
$41,000 plus. Exciting plans for IUP Giving Day in the spring of 2023 include all the 

generous matches committed by donors for student philanthropy, the African American 

Alumni Scholarship, IUP volleyball, and the Food Pantry and Help Center. Overall, the 

number of donors increased by 60 percent compared to last year in the first quarter of 

the fiscal year. 

 
University Strategic Priorities were discussed, highlighting three pillars: Health and 

Wellness, Student Success, and IUP Excellence. More than $27.5 million has been raised 

toward these areas since January of 2021.  

 


